Written Reports

EPC Report, Tim Cordon

On Oct. 26, about 20 people came together from Madison's East Side to celebrate EPC and our ongoing goal to support east side neighborhoods towards building communities that are more peaceful, beautiful, safe, sustainable and profitable.EENA was well represented. Meredith Lowe, John Koch, Doug Renk, Chris Heaton and Tim Cordon were there.

Alder Larry Palm and City Planning Director Heather Stouder were there and helped in leading conversations about Oscar Mayer, the Public Market, the Greater Sandburg Neighborhood, Darbo-Wirthington Park Neighborhood, and Garver Feed Mill and other east side areas.

New and returning board members were elected and they include, Joe Mingle, Carl Landsness, Maggie Wolf, Will Green and Tim Cordon. There is still room on the board and all east side residents are encouraged to come to our monthly meetings to consider joining or supporting our efforts in other ways.

The Next EPC meeting will be held on November 16th at 6:30pm. at Bashford Church on North St. For more info call Tim at 608-630-3633

Emerson East Sustainability Task Force Report, Tim Cordon

We continue to meet monthly, prior to the general EENA meeting at Bashford at 5:30. Our focus at this time continues to be the tiny park on E. Johnson known at Pennsylvania Park. We are planning for publicizing and preparing for a special EENA meeting on Dec 7th in the place of our normal general meeting. City planners will be present to help lead us in an initial planning/visioning session about the park.

The last SSN was a big success. Approximately 40 people joined in discussing racial justice from a variety of perspectives. Our panel was made up of a human service provider, an activist, a school board member and two Madison Alders.

Our next Sustainable Saturday Night (Nov. 26) will likely be light in attendance as it falls on Thanksgiving weekend. It will be a great time just to meet neighbors and network around the causes of sustainability. Some of us will also use this night to deepen our partnership with all of the groups that co-sponsor

Sustainable Saturday Night (James Reeb PJS, WNPJ, OM Village, and EPC). The potluck will start at 6pm and a breakout group will convene at 7pm on the theme of the future of Sustainable Saturday Nights. Members of all 5 sponsoring groups will be encouraged to participate in the discussion and planning.

Newsletter Report, Indira Ceylan

Next newsletter submission deadline is February 15, 2017. No other updates.

EENA Social Report, Amanda Duesterbeck

The EENA social was another great hit! Around 10 people showed up.

Website Report, Chris Heaton

We updated the website calendar and list of office holders. New bylaws are also now online.

Treasurer Report, Amanda Duesterbeck

	Previous Balance	Oct-16	Current Balance	
Dues	\$285.00	\$85.00	\$370.00	
Advertising	\$370.00	\$0.00	\$370.00	
Grants	\$0.00	\$0.00	\$0.00	
Other Income	\$95.00	\$0.00	\$95.00	
Interest	\$0.25	\$0.02	\$0.27	
Carryover from 2015	\$1,436.97	\$0.00	\$1,436.97	
	\$2,187.22	\$85.02	\$2,272.24	
Newsletter Printing	\$676.00	\$0.00	\$676.00	
Po Box rental	\$70.00	\$0.00	\$70.00	
PayPal Fees	\$3.99	\$0.00	\$3.99	
Committee Expenses	\$0.00	\$0.00	\$0.00	
Events	\$29.95	\$0.00	\$29.95	
Office Supplies	\$0.00	\$0.00	\$0.00	
Copying/Printing	\$107.83	\$0.00	\$107.83	
Postage	\$0.00	\$0.00	\$0.00	
Grants	\$0.00	\$0.00	\$0.00	
Demetral Berm Burn	\$0.00	\$0.00	\$0.00	
Miscellaneous	\$0.00	\$2.00	\$2.00	tip for pizza
	\$887.77	\$2.00	\$889.77	
Balance	\$1,299.45	\$83.02	\$1,382.47	
	, -,			
Current Membership:	74	11		
Paypal	\$89.24			
Bank	\$1,293.23			
	\$1,382.47			